Absender: soa@MIT.EDU (Stanford Anderson)

Datum: 09. Jun 1999 20:33

Empfänger: Batuz-Foundation-Sachsen@t-online.de (Batuz)

Kopieempfänger:

Betreff: Dresden studio presentation funding

Dear Batuz,

Thank you for sending the faxes of: 1) the protocol of the committee meeting in which funding for the presentation and documentation of the Dresden studios was decided; and 2) State Secretary Noack's letter reporting on this to State Minister G|nter Meyer.

Based on the oral report of the new funding as provided by Minister Schommer and Herr Muster while we were in Cadenabbia, Michael Dennis has restarted work on the presentation of the studio work. We didn't know whether the presentation should be directed more to the TU Dresden academic audience or the Dresden City Planning offices -- and sent an e-mail to Herr Muster inquiring of this. Now it is clear that the funding of both phase II and now phase III of the MIT project has been conceived to build relations between MIT and TU Dresden. Therefore we will prepare the presentation accordingly.

Michael is still deciding between a presentation this summer or next fall. I think he leans to the fall date, but I will keep you informed.

Thanks for all at Cadenabbia and Altzella!

Stanford